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BCSGA: Student Services Program Appeal (FY25)

From The Office of Student Life at Bakersfield College <no-reply@wufoo.com>
Date Wed 9/18/2024 4:16 PM
To studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu <studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu>
Cc BC SGA Director of Finance <bcsgafinance@bakersfieldcollege.edu>

Student Name * Megan  Hillis

BC ID Number * @00197873

BC Email * megan.hillis2222@email.bakersfieldcollege.edu

Who referred you to this appeals form? * Leonardo ayala

I have: * None of the above.

I currently: * None of the above.

Check Semesters you'd like to appeal. * Fall 2023
Spring 2024
Fall 2024
Spring 2025

Please explain in detail why you are requesting a refund. A minimum 75 word statement is needed. *

I didn’t know I was paying for this and I didn’t know it was optional. I am an adult student and do not need these
services. I’m not sure what else you want me to say. It seems strange to have a word minimum to request a
refund of a service I did t know about and have never used. It’s really difficult to get information from the office
and with the large # of website you use to disseminate information to students it’s difficult to ever really know
what’s going on.
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